

Headteacher: Natasha Grant

Deputy: Jo Stawman Secretary: Julie Kilsby

Courtwood Primary School

Courtwood Lane, Addington, Croydon CRO 9HX

Tel: 020-8657-8454

Email: office@courtwood.croydon.sch.uk

Website: www.courtwood.org.uk

Friday 22nd November 2019

Dear Treehouse Parents & Carers,

Please can we ask that you do not use any coconut oil based products on your child when they are attending school, as we have a member of staff with a severe allergy.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind Regards,

Miss J Stawman Deputy Head

















